Craig, Sondra

From: Robert Friet <friet.robert@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 8:26 AM

To: Woodard, Chris; ZZ Council Members
Subject: Re: Houska Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

| can not understand why the city of La Crosse & the tax payers in the city have to cater to a bunch of ADDICTS.
Quit calling them "Unsheltered." There may be a couple that have experienced a hard time, But 99% of them are
nothing but ADDICTS who don't want to conform to society. Why do ADDICTS deserve to be catered to? What
have they done to earn it? How do they contribute to the rest of the city to get free medical attention once a
week? WTF! Wherever you allow them to go; they trash it. The Econolodge, Houska have all been destroyed.
They don't respect what the taxpayers give them so why are we catering to them? When will the city figure out
that if you don't allow it; maybe they will go away. Why doesn't the city spend some tax dollars on enforcing the
law against drugs instead of promoting it? If | have 1 beer & drive my vehicle | would get arrested. Again, WTF?

I remember my childhood having some great family outings at Houska park. Now it is dangerous just being in the
neighborhood of that park. When camping was allowed there before, | drove through there once. Scared the hell
out of me! I swore | would never do it again. | saw a drug deal going down & they weren't shy about it. They didn't

even care that | was driving by.

I am 1 boat owner who pays $1000.00 a year to the city of La crosse for a slip at Municipal Harbor. Look at the
hundreds of boats at the harbor & the revenue the city gets from us. | have my boat on dock A. Whenever | go to
take my boat out there will be some riff raff parked in the gravel lot at the end of Hood street next to the main
channel. | don't feel safe when | see that. | almost always have my kids & grandkids with me. It doesn't appear
that the city cares about us as much as they do about the ADDICTS. | am sure you have heard the stories about
boats getting broken into, Stuff getting stolen, Needles being left on boats. But yet the city of La Crosse looks
the other way & puts the label of "Unsheltered" on them.

None of this makes any sense whatsoever!

OnThu, Aug 1, 2024 at 7:07 PM Woodard, Chris <woodardc@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:
Good evening,

| wanted to share with you that there is a few council members (not myself) who have put forward a
resolution to again allow camping at Houska Park. | know previously- there may have been some struggles
related to the unsheltered population and municipal harbor. | wanted to give you a heads up and let you
have the ability to have your voices heard. If you want, please send an email

in regards to item 24-1075 to zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org

Thank you,
Chris Woodard
District 9 Council Member



Robert Friet

Asst. Manager

J & H Auto Body Shop Inc.

Ph: 608-788-0380

Fax: 608-788-1056

E-mail: bob@jhautobody.com



